
 

 

 
March 30, 2021 
 
Delivered by Email & RESS 
Ms. Christine Long, Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O.Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: 2021 Cost of Service Rate Application 
 Interrogatory Response Extension Request 

North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited (NBHDL) 
OEB File No.: EB-2020-0043 

 
 
In Procedural Order No.1 dated February 18, 2018, the Ontario Energy Board (Board) ordered 
that NBHDL shall file with the OEB complete written responses to all interrogatories and serve 
them on OEB staff and all intervenors by March 30, 2021. 
 
NBHDL is writing to inform the board that it continues to work diligently towards the prescribed 
set of interrogatory responses, however NBHDL will require additional time to ensure the models 
and responses are complete and comprehensive. As such, NBHDL is requesting an extension of 
two business days, taking the deadline for interrogatory responses to Thursday, April 1, 2021. 
NBHDL believes that this small two-day extension should not have an effect on the remaining 
dates defined in Procedural Order No.1. 
 
In the event of any further information, questions or concerns, please contact Micheal Roth, 
Regulatory Manager, at mroth@northbayhydro.com or (705) 474-8100 extension 263. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Original signed by Micheal Roth 
 
Micheal Roth, CPA 
Regulatory Manager 
North Bay Hydro Distribution Ltd. 
 
Cc:  Matt Payne, President and Chief Executive Officer 
 Melissa Casson, Vice President of Finance 

John Vellone, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
All intervenors in proceeding EB-2020-0043 
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